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Dear Parents/Guardians

END OF TERM PARTY
THURSDAY 12th JULY 2018
RECEPTION
Children in FS2 (Reception) will be having their end of term party in school on the afternoon of Thursday 12th July.  Your child may come to school wearing their party clothes on this day.
Your child may bring in one item of food for the party. 
Please make sure any food that is brought to school is in unopened packaging and contains NO NUTS as we have allergies in school.  No hot food should be brought in.

We are all looking forward to a fun party day.
Yours sincerely

Mrs R Sandhu
Head of School
